
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                                
                                              October 27, 2021   

 
Crime Stoppers of Mesa County are requesting information 
that will lead to the identification of suspect involved in 
Burglary.  
 
On Tuesday October 19, 2021 at approximately 8:30 pm, 
Officers with the Grand Junction Police Department were 
notified of a burglary at the apartments located at 1100 
North Ave.  Victim states that he walked out of his room and 
saw an unknown male exiting the front door of his 
apartment. Minutes later the victim realized a MacBook 
computer, Black-Under Armor backpacks, school books, 
wallets, keys and other personal items that belong to him and 
other roommates were missing. Total estimated loss is under $3000. 
Surveillance footage shows a white male, wearing a light-colored trench coat, black hat, and 
black pants with a blue t-shirt. Surveillance also captured the male trying door handles to 
several apartments before entering.   
 
Photos of the male suspect can be viewed at www.241stop.com or Crime Stoppers of Mesa 
County Facebook page. 
 

Information reported to Crime Stoppers that leads to an arrest can earn you up to $1,000 
cash reward and you will remain completely anonymous.  If you know the identity or location 
of the suspect involved in this crime, please contact Crime Stoppers at 241-7867 or download 
the P3tips App on any mobile device.  For more information, see us at www.241stop.com.                          
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